
Hello, my name is Pastor Billy Blan I live in a small town called Franklin Grove, with a population of about 

1000 people. We recently moved up here from Joliet; to start a church in our community and we’ve had 

the opportunity to see God move on countless occasions. Watching people around us grow closer to the 

Lord and living lives with purpose and enthusiasm is one of our greatest joys. I am so glad to be able to 

contribute to SVCA and their mission to reach students in a way the glorifies Jesus Christ. With the way 

things are going in the world around us, there are seemingly less and less places for our children to find 

steady footing. Confusion and insecurities are at an all-time high in our society. This can leave our sons 

and daughters in a vulnerable and dangerous place where their minds become the battlefield. Having a 

school that stands firmly on biblical truth with a commitment to protecting our children, and their future 

is a necessity in today's world, ensuring that they grow up with strong moral foundations and the 

guidance needed to navigate life's challenges. I am honored to be a part of your children’s lives and I am 

committed to providing them with a safe, strong and empowering learning experience that’s rooted in 

the word of God. 


